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M r  Binman (In Receivership) 
Waste Licence Review Application WOO61-03 

To whom it may concern, 

As you will be aware Kieran Wallace and I were appointed Joint Receivers and Managers over the assets 
and undertakings of Mr. Binman on 27 October 2011 by the secured creditor. The assets include the 
waste facility property at Luddenmore, Grange, Kilmallock, Co. Limerick and i ts  associated Waste Licence 
(NO. WOO61-02). 

In 2008 a waste licence review application (WOO61-03) was submitted t o  the Agency by Mr  Binman. As 
Joint Receiver I confirm that Mr  Binman (in receivership) wishes to  withdraw the Waste Licence Review 
application No. WOO61-03. 

I trust the above is in order and if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to  contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Padraic Monaghan, 
Joint Receiver and Manager, 
Mr Binman. 
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